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January 20,1994
,

Chief, Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiccion
Washington, D C 20555

Dear Sirs:

I want to wnte you and express my support for the proposal to build a uranium
enrichment plant in Homer, known as the Claibome Enrichment Center.

f I have read much of the information that has been published in the community,
!

and consider the proposal one that is reasonable and is worthy of supporting

i am confident that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission is competent to oversee
the building and operation of the plant, and that al! rules will be enforced. ,

.

I am of the opinion the large majority.of the people of Claiborne Parish support
this project. I believe that you should approve this project just as soon as you

!are satisfied that all laws and environmental safety rules are obeyed.

Sincer ely,

(* [LA hO
Charlotte McDaniels
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All Box 203-76
Homer. La 71040
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